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Current Administrative Rule PRK-1.02: 

23. Administration of Non-Park Property Program 

The Property Manager for Portland Parks and Recreation shall have the day-to-day responsibility and 
authority to administer this policy and related procedures and is authorized to enter into negotiations 
on behalf of the City regarding the general administration of non-park use of Portland Parks and 
Recreation property. The Chief Planner and the Manager of Park Operations shall be consulted and may 
approve or deny the request for non-park use. Subject to the authority granted to the Commissioner in 
Charge under Section 20.12.380 of the City Code, the City Council has final authority to grant permits, 
easements or other instruments governing non-park use of park property. 

Proposed Administrative Rule PRK-1.02 (with tracked changes): 

23. Administration of Non-Park Property Program 

The Property & Business Development Manager for Portland Parks and Recreation shall have the day-to-
day responsibility and authority to administer this policy and related procedures and is authorized to 
enter into negotiations on behalf of the City regarding the general administration of non-park use of 
Portland Parks and Recreation property. The Chief Planner and the Manager ef Park Operatiens shall ~e 
cens1:,1lteel and rnav apprei,ie er Eleny the req1:,1est fer nen park 1:,1se. The Director may designate the 
Property & Business Development Manager the authority to approve or deny requests for non-park use. 
Subject to the authority granted to the Cernrnissiener in Charge Director under Sectien 20.12.380 
Sections 20.08.070 and 20.12.080 of the City Code, the City Ce1:,1ncil Commissioner in Charge has final 
authority to grant or deny permits, easements or other instruments governing non-park use of park 
property. 

Proposed Administrative Rule PRK-1.02: 

23. Administration of Non-Park Property Program 
The Property & Business Development Manager for Portland Parks and Recreation shall have the day-to-
day responsibility and authority to administer this policy and related procedures and is authorized to 
enter into negotiations on behalf of the City regarding the general administration of non-park use of 
Portland Parks and Recreation property. The Director may designate the Property & Business 
Development Manager the authority to approve or deny requests for non-park use. Subject to the 
authority granted to the Director under Sections 20.08.070 and 20.12.080 of the City Code, the 
Commissioner in Charge has final authority to grant or deny permits, easements or other instruments 
governing non-park use of park property. 


